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é/ FERC-715

 Reasons FERC requests this data

— To make it available to industry representatives to perform analysis
to confirm results determined by reliability studies

* Applicable to Transmitting Utilities

* PJM gathers and submits this filing as a service to PJM
Transmission Owners

 PJM interacts with FERC staff if there are questions

* Portions are considered Critical Energy Infrastructure Information
(CEI)
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é/ 2024 FERC Form 715

* No changes to the request this year
 Due March 25, 2024

* All TOs must Supply a Part 1 identifying a Certifying Official and a
Contact

* PJM will supply base cases and Study Reports

* |f other Part submittals have not changed, we can send in previous
submittals

 Use the emalil feature of Secure Share to submit
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é/ Access

« Contact me if you have questions
— mark.kuras@pjm.com
— 484-994-8324
 Fill out a PJM CEIl Request Form for downloading capability

— https://www.pjm.com/library/request-access.aspx

FERC Form No. 715

FERC has determined that to satisfy section 213(b) of the Federal Power Act, potential
customers must be able to reasonably anticipate the outcome of technical studies a transmitting
utility would perform that assess the availability of transmission capacity to satisfy a request for
transmission service. Therefare, each utility or its designated agent must submit an annual
report. PJM reports this information to FERC on behalf of all of its transmission owners.
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